
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to this week’s FACES newsletter. 

 

SPONSORED PANCAKE FLIP 

 

The final total raised was £841.75!!  This is amazing and we thank you all for your support! 

 

USBORNE BOOK FAIR 

 

Our Usborne books have now been delivered and will start to be sent home with children 

from today.  Please let us know if there are any problems with your order, or if you do not 

receive it by Wednesday 27th March.  We hope the children enjoy their new books! 

 

The orders that you placed for your own children entitled us to a commission amount of 

£157.28 – which will be spent on new books for classrooms and the library.  This is a 

fantastic total and will help towards improving literacy and promoting a love of reading 

amongst our children!! 

 

MOTHERS DAY WISHROOM – TUESDAY 26TH MARCH 

 

We will be helping the children to choose their Mothers (and grannies, aunties, godmum’s, 

etc) Day gifts on Tuesday 26th March. 

 

These will come home with children on the same day. No peaking, but as some gifts may be 

more fragile than others, please take extra care in transporting them home and storing them 

until the big day! 

 

FACES AGM – THURSDAY 9TH MAY – 9.30AM 

 

A reminder that the FACES AGM will take place on Thursday 9th May at 9.30am at the 

school.   

 

At this time many of the current committee members will step down and a new committee 

will be voted in.  At the moment, the following roles are proposed going forward: 

 

Chair – Nicholi Thornton (Year One) 

Treasurer – Sarah Poulton (Year One) 

Secretary – Vacant 

Vice-Chair – Vacant 
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If you would be interested in running for any of these roles or would like more information 

about what is involved, please contact us asap at faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk.  

 

All parents are welcome to attend the meeting, where the current Chair will present the 

annual Chairpersons report and the Treasurer will give an update on the accounts for the 

year.  Their reports will also be sent home in bookbags with every child after the meeting. 

 

NEXT FACES MEETING – THURSDAY 28TH MARCH 

 

Our next FACES meeting will be held on Thursday 28th March at 8pm at the Quart Pot in 

Runwell. 

 

Many FACES members will be standing down shortly, as their children prepare to leave the 

school in July, so more than ever we need new members to step up and help!  It would be 

lovely to see you there! 

 

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing 

faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk.  Or come and find one of us in the playground – we’d love 

to hear from you! 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

THE FACES TEAM 
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